
 

Major points from the Committee Meeting 15th August 2020 

 

Lighting: Contractor’s works completed excepting minor tidy ups and handover. The Club 
now has to rectify the pistes which is likely to be delayed by Covid. Completion Report now 
anticipated end November and final 10% payment expected in January 2021. 
 
Drainage: A major working bee has seen the drains successfully laid 
 
Parking: The Council’s Traffic Department had now said they rejected the plan they put 
forward in February. CPC to write to Sam expressing our disappointment. A few days after 
this meeting  Sam reported Traffic had now agreed to implement their original plan. 
 
Membership Drive: On hold due to Covid 19. 
 
Developing CPC’s playing of Petanque: Max Wright was invited to the meeting and 
presented ideas to increase the members’ enjoyment of playing the game. Agreed a 
subcommittee including Max and Guy would be set up to explore these options. 
 
Committee Objectives for 2020/21: The following Major Projects were agreed 
Membership Drive (Keven) 
Social Enjoyment (Marion) 
Developing Playing Skills (Guy) 
Piste Improvement (Mick) 
Grounds management and Parking (unallocated) 
 
AGM: Agreed to postpone this due to Covid. A date to be set at the next meeting 
 
 

 

 
 
 
  


